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PREP UPDATE 
NUMBER 4 

 The Iramoo Prep – Year 2 Cross Country will be held on Monday, April 
1 starting at approximately 1.35 p.m. weather permitting.  Students 
are encouraged to wear a t-shirt in their house colour.  Children will 
be notified of their house colour prior to the race.  Please ensure 
that your child wears suitable footwear for running.  Families are 
invited to come along to watch and encourage the children.  Please 
also remember that the events  are for Iramoo students only and that for 
safety reasons, no pre-school children or adults are to be on the course 
during the events. 
**Spectators are welcome to take photographs at our school events but must of course 

be respectful of their use on social or other media, not taking or posting a photo of 

any child without permission from the child’s parent/guardian. 

 

 Prep children visit our school library each fortnight.  Please ensure that your 
child reads and returns his/her book before their library day.  Prep library 
sessions will be held on every second Tuesday (for children in 0TC, 0MM, 
0LM and 0CA) and every second Thursday (for children in 0AN).  

 
 
 
 

 A reminder that from the beginning of Term 2, Prep children who are late 
must obtain a late pass from the main office before entering their classroom.   
 
 

 This year Zoos Victoria is offering all children enrolled in Prep for 2019 free 
Zooper Hero Memberships.  The membership provides 
unlimited entry to Melbourne Zoo, Healesville Sanctuary 
and Werribee Open Range Zoo.  For more information 
please visit the following link:  
https://members.zoo.org.au/membership/prep  
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